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I strongly oppose HJR 201, taxing people out of their properties or even raising taxes 

is ludicrous. Oregonians already are ranked 28 out of 50 states for highest taxes. The 

state legislature needs to balance the budget and spend within their means. It is what 

I myself must do with my own personal finances not steal from another for my own 

financial mismanagement.  


